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Dave:
Thank you for keeping NRC staff informed as to the situation at the Homestake Grants
Reclamation Project site as it relates to COVID-19 and site operations.  As we discussed
on the phone, please submit the annual financial assurance (surety) update as soon as
possible and include the basis for why the submission is late.
Sincerely,
 
Ron C. Linton, Project Manager
U.S. NRC
phone 301-415-7777
ron.linton@nrc.gov
 
From: David Pierce <dpierce@barrick.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 7:30 PM
To: Linton, Ron <Ron.Linton@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Request for 30 - Day Extension for the Annual Financial Surety Update for
HMC - Grants
 
Mr. Ron Linton,
 
Homestake – Grants requests a 30 – Day Extension for submission of the Annual Surety Update.
 

The new due date being April 30th, 2020.
 
Recent events, COVID-19, have made numerous aspects of work extremely challenging.
 
As an example, currently half of my Staff is under self-isolation at home.  It may not improve for
some time.
 
 
Respectfully,
 
David W. Pierce
 
David W. Pierce |  Closure Manager
Homestake Mining Company- Grants, NM
Mailing Address: PO Box 98, Hwy 605, Grants, NM  87020
Physical Address: 560 Anaconda Road, Route 605, Milan, NM 87021
dpierce@homestakeminingcoca.com
Office: 1-505-287-4456 ext. 34   Fax: 1-505-287-9974
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